
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 3/22/2014 4:49:47 PM 
To: mpo@cpuc.ca.gov (mpo@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E FRACMOO Comments 

Marcelo, 

I thought you would be interested in the attached comments that Roy Kuga made at the CAISO 
Board meeting last Thursday. They address the CAISO's FRAC-MOO proposal and the issue 
we discussed last week about how the CAISO proposal will not allow Helms' pumping to 
count toward the flexibility requirement. PG&E will probably protest CAISO's filing at 
FERC on this issue. 

Best regards, 

Erik 

SB GT&S 0443690 
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